
Hello, everyone! I hope you had a great Thanksgiving break.  

This week's topic was Romanian language and culture, and we had guests Sofia and Andrea 

coming to teach about their language and customs. We went through the Romanian 

alphabet and some vocab such as “my name is____” and simple words like “fish.” The girls 

enjoyed learning a language that is not often spoken. We got to make traditional Romanian 

dolls called ​Mărțișor used to celebrate springtime​. For snack, we ate Romanian Chocolate 

which had!  

Happy Holidays! 

--Kaylen and Mae on behalf of LIT 

 

 


